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Carter Ledyard’s service to the community continued in November and December, with a canned food drive in November to benefit the Food 
Bank for New York City and a coat drive in December to benefit New York Cares. Throughout 2019, we fund-raised and donated to several 
organizations, including the Food Bank for New York City, St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital, Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer Center, and 
New York Cares. We served meals and helped the pantry at the Food Bank for New York City. Our lawyers continued to provide legal services 
at Bronx Wills Project, Consumer Bankruptcy Project, Her Justice, Safe Passage, Immigration Equality, and Conrad Foundation. We are grateful 
for these opportunities to give back, and we look forward to continuing the spirit of giving in 2020.


